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Alan Hosker

2 Bright Street,
Padiham,
BB12 8RA

25 February 2019

Catherine Waudby,
Town Hall,
Manchester Road,

Burnley,
BB11 1JA

Dear Catherine,

‘Thank you for again for contacting e, and at the risk of repeating myself, I have
nothing further to add on the alleged complaint.

Whilst T appreciate you have a role within the Council, any further involvement by me
would be a waste of time fot all concerned.

Yours Sincercly

Councillor Alan Hosker




